
***If you have any reason to believe you might have been exposed to 
the Coronavirus or have ANY symptoms similar, DO NOT, I repeat DO 
NOT come to any place where you will be in contact with the public. 
The employees in my office serve the public on a daily basis. They DO 
NOT deserve to be a victim of ANY infectious disease nor become a 
carrier to take those germs home to their families.  

 

***As a precaution delay any other business you may have with the 
District Clerk’s Office until the current crisis passes. Instead, please 
email or call my office for options to obtain copies, review records or 
file pleadings.  

 

Thank you for allowing me to serve as your Angelina County District 
Clerk and your respect for our employees and our public servants. My 
prayers are for this crisis to pass quickly and the wellbeing of you all.  

 

 

Reba Ellison Squyres 
Angelina County District Clerk  

districtclerk@angelinacounty.net 
936-634-4312 
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